
 

 

13th October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
After half term, we are offering the following Enrichment Clubs.  The clubs are all on ParentPay to book 
your space and places are limited.  Prices of clubs vary this is to cover resources, the club times are 
3.30-4.30pm in school and will run for 6 weeks, starting week commencing 1st November 2021.  The 
clubs will run week commencing 1.11.21 until week commencing 6.12.21. 
 
 
The enrichment Clubs are as follows: 
 

Tuesdays   Book Worms     Year 1 and Year 2   £10.00 
   Girls Football Training KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6)  £28.00  

    (with ProSport)  
 

Wednesdays    Science     Year 1 and Year 2   £15.00  
    Keeping Active   Year 1 and Year 2  £28.00 
    (with ProSport)   
    Musical Theatre    KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6)  £10.00  
 

Thursdays   Art      Year 1 and 2    £15.00   
    Sabden Knit & Natter   KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6)  £15.00 
      
 
Please book on ParentPay by 12 noon on Monday 18th October.  You will receive a text on Wednesday 
20th to confirm your place.  
 
Your sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Rickard  
School Office   
 


